
Sent: 27/11/2023 5:35:02 PM
Subject: Attn: MARK MILTON re: DA 2023/1428
Attachments: DA additional sub part.pdf;

Dear Mark.

Thank you for your time on 14th Nov 2023 during your visit to my premises at 15 Kristine Place Mona
Vale.

Re: DA 2023/1428 (14 Kristine Place), I have noted another unacceptable impact on visual privacy with
window W07, overlooking private areas. This being additional to W10 noted on my original
submission. I have added another attachment to this email detailing the area I am referring to. Please
see attached.

As such could you please ad this email and attachment to my original submission and I request a
review regarding the size, shape, location & style of this window to ensure there is no unacceptable
impact on visual privacy.

Thank you for your time and should you have any queries please feel free to call or email.

Kind regards,

Clive Russell



Another window (W07) here does not appear to be
narrow, high, opaque or have shutters & as such could potentially have
an unacceptable impact on the visual privacy overlooking
private areas including backyard where my children play & 
also overlooking the main bedroom.
REQUEST – to review the size/shape/location/style of window as to 
ensure there is not an unacceptable impact on the visual privacy 
overlooking private areas.
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